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Dear Friends and Supporters,

On behalf of our Board and Staff we thank 
you for your support of Mountain Valley 
Horse Rescue. 2018 was another exciting 
year for the horses. The corral expansion 
completed in 2017 allowed for an increase 
in the number of equines under care. There 
was an average of 33 per month enjoying 
life at the Rescue. During the year we had 9 
new intakes and 6 successful adoptions. 
Several of the adopted equines remained 
on property as new boarders. The income 
from our boarders provides an additional 
source of revenue to maintain operations. 

We also assisted in over a dozen direct 
adoptions where we help coordinate the 
transfer of ownership between private 
parties. Through these efforts and our 
connections in the horse community, we 
save numerous equines from unnecessary 
slaughter or euthanasia.

Training was a real focus for MVHR in 
2018. The number of equines who 
experienced some level of training 
increased with the services of two new 
trainers. This had a direct effect on the 
ability of MVHR to complete the adoption 
process for many of our charges. Among 
many highlights was the continued success 
in having the wild mustangs, previously 
rescued from a South Dakota sanctuary, 
under saddle and receiving further training.

In 2018 the board and staff held its second 
strategic planning retreat where our 
mission was fine tuned to remain focused

on rescuing, rehabilitating, and rehoming 
abused, neglected, abandoned, and 
unwanted equines. 

Our education and outreach programs 
continued to spread the word about real 
life situations and the need to reduce 
cases of horse abuse and neglect.

Enhancements were made to many of the 
administrative functions in 2018 including 
marketing and public relations, events, 
fundraising, board development, and 
compliance with non-profit regulations. 
Significant improvements  were made to 
our website www.mvhr.net and to our 
social media presence.

In addition to our annual Cordillera Barn 
Brunch fundraising event, board members 
and volunteers successfully hosted two 
new outreach events in Steamboat 
Springs. These were significant successes 
as the board made it a priority to be more 
visible in the Yampa Valley.

In the 3rd quarter of 2018, the board 
approved upgrading our database 
software. The conversion was completed 
in time for the year-end giving campaign 
that once again included Colorado Gives 
Day. Through the generosity of our 
supporters, donations exceeded 2017 
numbers.
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Another area that showed tremendous 
growth was our summer programming for 
children and adults. The programs utilize 
the rescue horses and privately-owned 
horses boarding at the rescue to educate  
and develop horsemanship skills.  In its 
second year the program was wildly 
successful with waiting lists for several of 
the programs.

2018 saw a 31% increase in the number 
of volunteer days logged at the ranch and 
an 66% increase in the number of 
volunteer hours over the prior year. In 
addition to these volunteers, we had 89 
people from various service groups log 
approximately 267 hours helping to 
muck the stalls, groom the horses, and 
perform general facility repairs. We 
continued to host Community Volunteer 
Days on the first Saturday of each 
month as a day when family and 
friends can join Veterans at the 
ranch to complete work on a list of 
chores. It is wonderful that so many 
people choose to make the short trek 
to MVHR and donate their time and 
effort – and get a little horsey time 
in return.

With the celebration of life and daily 
successes at the Rescue, we are cognizant 
and mindful of the reality of death. Sadly 
in 2018 we said our goodbyes to Blondie 
(our matriarch), Nacona, and Atir. We 
invite you to visit our website 
www.mvhr.net to learn more about these 
and other horses whose care has been 
entrusted to MVHR.

In 2018 we continued our partnership with 
the Beaver Creek Rodeo in providing 
equine educational information to 
attendees as well as pony rides for the 
kids. We also continued our partnership 
with the Eagle County Fair and Rodeo by 
managing the horse stalls available for 
visiting participants.

The first of many planned capital 
improvements to the property continued in 
2018 with the construction of the hay barn 
(stackyard) to keep the hay out of the 
weather. It is now in use and we hope to 
have it totally completed in the spring of 
2019. If you would like to donate to this or 
any other capital project, please let Shana 
or any of the board members know.

It is only with your support that we were 
able to accomplish these milestones and 
provide such an elevated level of care for 
the horses in our charge. For that we are 
truly grateful.

With Sincere Thanks,

Mountain Valley Horse Rescue Board of Directors
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29
Number of equines helped by MVHR in 2018

6
Number of adoptions

Volunteer

1,971
 

days logged

12
Number of boarders

Volunteer

6,301
 

hours logged

$64,270
Value of 
committed 
volunteer time

2 0 1 8  B Y  T H E  N U M B E R S

INCOME
Fundraising 137,226

Program Service 93,069

Operational 24,972

Capital Campaign 282,916

Other 237

Total $538,420

EXPENSES
Fundraising 39,872

Program Service 139,057

Operational 76,488

Capital Campaign 
Expenses & Loan 
Payments

283,558

Total $538,975

MVHR has received several grants which are reported within the Fundraising Income section. 
Detailed financial reports and IRS form 990 are available at www.guidestar.org. Guidestar has 
awarded MVHR with the Gold Seal of Transparency for financial reporting. Financial reports are 
also available through www.coloradogives.org or by contacting our Executive Director, Shana 
Devins.
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C O M P LE T E  T H E  D R E A M
C A P I TA L  C A M PA I G N

Purchasing and moving to our now 
permanent home put Mountain Valley 
Horse Rescue halfway to its Capital 
Campaign goal, with continued thanks to 
the Shaw Family Foundation. Phase II will 
require a minimum of $1.7 million to 
continue renovation and development at 
the Rescue. This will provide us with a truly 
top notch facility for rehoming, 
rehabilitating, and training our equine 
charges, and for our continuing education 
and outreach to all generations of people.

Phase II of the Capital Campaign to 
Complete the Dream journey is to raise the 
funds necessary to build key facilities and 
infrastructure that will ensure the quality of 
life our horses deserve, and facilities for 
our key resource which is people -- staff, 
volunteers, and trainers. In 2018, we 
focused on fundraising for a stackyard and 
now have a roof over our hay. Providing our 
equines with clean safe food is one of the 
most important things we need to do, and 
the stackyard’s weather protection is 
crucial for keeping the hay that is donated 
or purchased from getting wet and 
mildewed.

Having accomplished building our first key 
facility, we are now looking ahead to other 
capital improvements that are needed: a 
safe and spacious outdoor round pen for 
horse training and human education, an

on-site caretaker unit in order to ensure 
full-time care for the horses, a training barn 
and indoor arena to provide our horses 
with indoor space to work towards their 
adoptions - even in Colorado winters, 
improved irrigation and pasture 
management to help us grow our own hay, 
a truck that can pull a large and loaded 
horse trailer, infrastructure including night 
lights, improved footing, and better 
drainage.

Since moving from our previous location in 
Eagle to McCoy, MVHR accommodates 
20-30 equines on a regular basis. This
means we also have more people coming
daily, weekly, and monthly to help care for
our charges. This increase in equines and
volunteers is coupled with an ever-
increasing number of people who rely on
MVHR’s programs. It is essential that
MVHR has a ranch property that includes
these key facilities, which will allow both
humans and equines to thrive.

We were hard at work in 2018 to continue 
to drive visibility and support for the 
Complete the Dream Capital Campaign. 
Our deepest appreciation is for those who 
have already pledged their support for the 
future of MVHR.
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T H A N K  YO  U  T O  O  U R  D O N O R S

The following list of donors is a compilation of those people and organizations 
who contributed to Mountain Valley Horse Rescue between January 1, 2018 and 
December 31, 2018. We have carefully reviewed this list for accuracy and 
consideration of those who wish to remain anonymous. If you find an error or omission, 
please accept our apologies and contact us at (970) 653-0185.

Grants 
Betsy Fink Charitable Fund
El Pomar Sally Beck Fund
Vail Valley Surgery Center, Governing 
Council
Vail Valley Cares

Rescue Heroes - $10,000 and above 
Tad Dekko
Alexandra Mastriana
Mike and Pam Mycoskie
Bob and Rosie Tutag

Equine Advocates - $5,000 to $9,000 
The Bordelon Family
Janie Enright
Kitchen Collage
Michele and Doug McNeill
Kathryn Middleton
The Precourt Foundation
Mary Wolf
Dick Woodrow

Wranglers - $2,500 to $4,999 
Kristine Bensler
Michelle Caldwell
Larry and Janet Cavanaugh
Pat Hammon
Karen Kribs
Judy LaSpada 
Debra A Levitetz
Sandra Walton

Ranch Hands - $1,000 to $2,499 
Baumer Charitable Fund
Jack and Barbara Benson
Richard Cleveland
Community Foundation of Northern   
Colorado
Matt Cosgriff
Paulette and Gil Digiannantonio 
Alex Ebert
Thomas H Fox
Fraser Family Fund
Fred and Raine Green
Michele Greenburg
Peter and Cathy Halstead
Kelly Haney
Higher Elevation Healing Arts School 
Steve and Tree Janicek
Lynn and Don Janklow
The Joyce and Paul Krasnow 
Foundation
Robert Larson
Trudo Letschert
Devinder Mangat
Chris McMorris
Paula Miller
Sue Mockenhaupt
Russell Molina
Cookie Murphy-Pettee
Chupa Nelson
Ed Oyler
Edward Shriner
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Ann Stern
Nancy and Jon Tellor
United Way of Eagle River Valley, 
Inc.
Jane Wilner

Stable Mates – $500 to $999 
Bob and Pam Barker
Elaine Byers
Julie Crockett
Lynn Davis
Donna and John DiToro
John and Diane Donovan 
Lynn Emmert
Dr. Stewart Greisman
Daniel B. Heard
Tania Landauer
Frances Marino
Judith Ann Mercer-Friedman 
Kevin and Martha Milbery 
Sarah and Peter Millett 
Sue Mockenhaupt 
Heather O'Malley
Allison Parrish
Jackie Rothstein
Pamela Schlenzig
Philip Smith
The Steel Fund
Susan and Tom Thorpe 
Tracy Tutag
DeAnna Wassom
Connie Welch
Ron and Brandy Wilson 
Barbara Wright

Pony Pals -  $10 to $499 
Nancy Adam
Terri Allender
Amy Allured
Alisha Anderson
Jill Anderson
Lou Anderson

Avalon Anslyn
Gerry Arnold
Sharon Artist
Sheralyn Austin-Gagne
Avery and the Bartlett Family 
Jennifer Babcock
Margie Bachman
Jan Bartsch
Teresa Beer
Amy Ben-Horin
Kathryn Bent
Andy Berger
Barbara and Brent Bingham  
Farley Bolwell
Gerry Bortz
Caroline Bradford
Gloria E. Bradley
Julian and Gretschen Brigden 
Ann Broderick
Lois Bruce
Greta and Mike Campanale 
David Caplan
Eileen Caryl
Sallie Clark
Barbara Collett
Fred and Teri Collett 
Community First Foundation 
Tamra Converse
Pamela Crine
Donna Croland
Laura Cross
Susan Curnett
Cheri Curtis
Mikayla Curtis
Custom Ink Fundraising 
Anne Cutrell
D Jensen Electric
Amy Dalrymple
Darlene Daugherty
Elna Dease
Deborski/Hoover Family 
Vicki Dehner
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Cynthia Del Valle
Karen DeLario
Rose Delles
Fara Denhart
Larry DeSaules
Shana Devins
DeDe Dickinson
Kathleen Doherty
Kelley Donegan
Diana Donovan
Ms. Dulcy Doyle
Harriet Drews
The Druckers
Donna DuHadway
Linda Easterling
Diane Ehrlich
Lisa Elson
Susan Engle
Zoe Escue
Joyce Evans
Ewing Trucking and Construction 
Katie Jean Ewing
Mary Kate Ewing
Nicola Farrer
Mr. Corky Fitzsimmons
Cecilia Folz
Sue Franciose
Lee Froman
Bill Gans
Nan Gardner
Kerry Gibson
Cindy Gilbert
Mary Gills
Sarah Giovagnoli
Monica Glickman
Susan Gold
Dana Gordon
Jim Grady
James and Beverly Griesemer 
Todd and Karen Grubin 
Malone S. Guthrie
Jeanette Gutierrez

Dan Hammon
Christine Hands
Janie Hanson
Karen and Thomas Harkiin 
Kathy Harris
Joy Harrison
Christine Hasselback
Elsa Hasselback
Elizabeth Hays
Paul and Joan Heimbach 
Heather and Michael Henry 
Ronald Hiner
Anne Hintz
Bryan Hodshire
Brandy Hoeve
The Home Depot, Terry 
Marleen and Warner Hopkins 
Dean Hotvet
Nancy Hovey
Robert Howe
Robert Hunter
Dayna Hurtt
Denise Jacobs
Donna Jacobs
Jackie and Greg Johnson 
Judy Jones
Mila Jones
Jules
Geoffrey Kahler
Chris Karlin
Joanne Kelley
Nancy Kerby
Karla Kerekes
Michelle Kinney
Spencer Kluesner 
Elizabeth Kremzier
Cynthia Kruse
Ingrid Kurronen-Eckert 
Larry and Margie Kyte
Al Larson
Andrew Larson
Deborah Larson



Jim and Susan Larson 
Elliot Lawrence
Sandra Lear
David Lee
Linda Lemmer
Thomas Lemmer
Judith Levine
Nancy and Carl Lindbloom 
Amy Linden
Lindroth Family
Pamela Lindroth
Julia Littlepage
Tracy Litzinger
Teresa Long
Linda Loughrey
Edward and Susan Abramson 
Ludlow
Pam M. from Golden 
Richard and Melanie Mabe 
Margaret Maloney 
Devinder Mangat
Andrea Marino
Diana Mathias
John McDavid
Kathryn McGill
Kathleen McKinley 
Caitlin Meeks
Gabrielle Meola
Rick Messmer
Amy Miller
Cindy and David Miller 
Jamie Miller
Paula and Jeff Miller 
Nicki Mills
Ellen Mitchell
Amy Mockenhaupt
Rika Moore
Martha and Steve Mortell 
Marka Moser
Kim Muffley
Jerry Mulliken
Kristie Nackord 

Madeline Nadler
Sara Newsam
Val Newton
Alice Norton
Edward and Susan Norton 
Jake Norton
Morgan Nyberg
Clay and Susan Ogden 
William Oster
Angela Overy
Deborah Owen
Kristy Palacios
Julia and Richard Parker 
Patricia Pohl
Nancy Porter
Tamara Prudente
Linda Quiring
Dan Ragland
Lisa Raumer
Mary Anne Redmond 
Cheryl and RJ Robertson 
Leslie Robertson
Cynthia B. Ryerson
S. Spencer Scott Fund 
Sally Sakin
Victoria Sandvik
Margaret Sartwelle 
Michael Sawyer
Lisa Schanzer
Susie Schneider
Carole Schragen
Kelly Schuknecht
Barb Schweer
Howard Shaw
Patrick and Deborah Sheehy 
Becki Sheridan
Donna Sinn
Barb Siray
Megan Sisk
Page Slevin
Yesenia Slick
Ruth Smet
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Smith Family
Norman Smith
Rachel Soloman
Richard Spitzer
Brenda and Wayne St. John 
Justine St. John
Toby Stauffer
Jane Staw
Jim Steane
Pam Stenmark
Jackie Stoffel
Michelle Summer
Tom and Nanci
The Tonazzi Family
Tripp
Richard and Marion True 
Stephen Turner
UBCCA
Jen Ullman
Valerie Valene
Sandra Vinnedge
Robyn Wille
Jean Wallace
Connie Welch
Lisa Wells
Craig Westering
Sidney Whelan
Gail White
Kim and Erik Williams
Bill Wilto
Reini Winter
Raissa Wohlgemuth
June K. Wolff
Gary Woodworth
Barbara Wright
Kimberly Wynn
Letitia Yates
Linda Young
Kelly L. Zupancic
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M V H R  M I S S I O N

Mountain Valley Horse Rescue (MVHR)'s Mission is to rescue, rehabilitate, and rehome 
abused, neglected, abandoned, and unwanted equines. MVHR also works to reduce 
cases of equine abuse and neglect through education and outreach. MVHR rescued its 
first horses in 2004, and became a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization in 2005.

M V H R  V A L U E S

• Every equine is cared for, valued and
respected as an individual.

• The welfare and needs of each equine is
first and foremost.

• We follow each of our charges throughout
their lives, including after adoption.

• We will always take back a horse who has
been adopted.

• Every person that MVHR touches or who
touches MVHR is respected and valued as
an individual.

• We value our unique position to be able to
teach to and connect people with equine
welfare, care issues and skills.

• MVHR is a holistic organization, actively
participating in and contributing to our
broader communities.

• We support and help to maintain the
Western ranching, farming, cultural and
historical roots of our communities.

• The land in our care will be managed,
with the intention of long term
improvement and sustainability, by
employing best practices to balance
equine use with 1) wise use of
resources, including water and soil; 2)
respect and coexistence with wildlife;
and 3) maintaining visual appeal.
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